





Survey Form: 'Perceptions of gender-based bias in the surgical workplace'

We invite you to participate in a survey entitled 'Perceptions of gender-based bias in the surgical workplace'.

Our project aims to address the gap in local and regional literature on the topic of Women in Surgery.

We hope to gather insights into surgeons' perceptions on this important issue.

This survey will take only 10 minutes to complete.

Click on the 'Take the survey' button below to share your thoughts!

Take the survey

I would like to know more

